
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Future Hokie, 

 

Let me start off by saying congratulations and welcome to the Virginia Tech family!  As one of the 

more than 6,300 Virginia Tech alumni in Southside Hampton Roads, I can say that your time at 

Virginia Tech will be one of the most exciting times of your life.     

 

Our university motto is “Ut Prosim” or “That I May Serve.”  Through the Tidewater Chapter of the 

Virginia Tech Alumni Association, our members hope to serve not only our Alma Mater but also our 

local community by helping local students with some of their first year college expenses.  In the past 

five years, our chapter has awarded approximately $62,000 in scholarships. 

 

The season is drawing near where we award these scholarships to worthy men and women in our area 

attending Virginia Tech.   

 

The scholarship application can be downloaded at: 

 

https://secure.hosting.vt.edu/alumni.vt.edu/scholarships/application/14tidewater.pdf 

 

Please send, by May 2, 2014, your scholarship application, transcript, copy of official SAT/ACT 

scores, and letters of recommendation to: 

 

Valerie L. Carpenter-Ho 

Tidewater Chapter Scholarship Chairperson 

Virginia Tech Alumni Association 

3161 Barbour Drive 

Virginia Beach, VA 23456 

 

Should you have any questions regarding our scholarship program, please feel free to contact me after 

5 pm at (757) 672-1381.  I wish you nothing but continued success and look forward to receiving your 

scholarship application.  

 

Warmest Hokie Regards, 

 
Valerie Carpenter-Ho 

Scholarship Chairperson – Tidewater Chapter 

Virginia Tech Alumni Association 
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